
May 22, 2019

Dear Whom it May Concern,

It is my pleasure to recommend Courtney Clark for the Meredith Emerging Woman 
of Influence Award.  I have known and worked with Courtney at Keyot for the past 
three years; first, as a fellow consultant, then a delivery coordinator, and now as a 
senior recruiter for the company.

During the time I have known her, Courtney has proven that she is hard-working, 
dependable, and passionate. As a consultant, Courtney worked well with her team 
and ensured the successful completion and delivery of her projects. She pivoted 
her experiences as a consultant and pursued her passion in connecting young 
women and men with an opportunity in a STEM field. In her roles as delivery 
coordinator and senior recruiter, she has continually strived for getting to know 
those she has recruited to better match them with the optimal role for their skills 
and personality.

Most recently, Courtney has taken her hard work and passion in coordinating two 
Trailblazers events within the past year in the Des Moines area. With each of these 
events, she helped bring a panel of current young women working in STEM to talk 
to and answer the questions of over 100 young female students considering 
studying STEM. Such outreach events are crucial in promoting the inclusion of 
women in such a heavily male populated field of study and work force, a great way 
to give back to our local community.

I am glad to have the pleasure of working with and knowing Courtney. If you have 
any further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Best,

Erica Robertson
814-490-0509
ericasachiko05@me.com


